
 

Declaration of Interests  

 

The BDA needs to be aware of possible conflicts of interest between the organisation and its officers 

and directors. As a director/officer of the BDA you are asked to address the following points and to 

keep them under regular review. 

1 Please review the latest version of the BDA's Conflict Policy. 

2 Having done so, please list below all the roles, offices, positions, titles, and connections you (or a 

close relative) currently hold which have a connection with dentistry or the BDA regardless of 

whether you believe they might give rise to a conflict of interest. 

3 Please note that the information you provide in response to question 2 above will appear on the 

BDA website and so be accessible to the public. 

4 The Audit Committee will review the information you have provided and confirm whether any 

potential conflict of interest arises which needs to be declared and taken into account in any BDA 

committee meeting (including of the PEC and it's sub committees). 

5 Please be careful to keep the information you have provided in response to question 2 under 

review and notify stephen.skelton@bda.org immediately should there be any change to it. 

 

Declaration of Interests of Eddie Crouch as of 15/06/2023: 

 
I am no longer a member of Birmingham LDC as I no longer have a contract nor pay a levy. I am 

however invited as a guest to their meetings. 

I am a member of the West Midlands Clinical Senate and this deals with changes to service delivery 

most usually medical pathways in secondary care. There has never been a dental issue considered. 

I am a Director of the British Fluoridation Society, this is unremunerated. 

 
I regularly speak at Conferences and Webinars from some commercial organisations, again 

unremunerated. The invitations to these are extended to me in my role as Chair of the PEC  

 
Signed 
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